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From: dkeener@newberrytwp.com

Sent; Monday, May 13, 2019 11:07 AM

To: IRRC

Subject: DEP Water Quality Management & NPDES permit application & annual fees Ref #3227

Dear Commission Members

I am writing to you on behalf of the Newberry Township Board of Supervisors in York County. Newberry
Township operates a sanitary sewer system and wastewater treatment plant that serves 3,055 residents and
businesses. Newberry Township has reviewed Water Quality Management permit applications and the National
Pollutant Discharge Elimination permit applications and annual fees. The Newberry Township Board of
Supervisors is strongly opposed to the fee increases in this proposed regulation. This fee proposal is excessive
and burdensome to permittees. Should these fees be adopted it necessitates that these fee increases be passed
along to the users of our sewer system, thus increasing a financial burden on these households and

businesses. The Newberry Township Board of Supervisors wishes to thank you for the opportunity to provide
comments on this proposal and again urges the rejection of the proposal.

Don Keener
Township Manager
Newberry Township
1915 Old Trail Road
Etters, PA 17319
717 938-6992 phone
717 938-0421 fax
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